
      

 

    
 

                 

December 2019 
Wow, the last newsletter of 2019. This past month 
has been super busy and a lot of fun. The old 
saying “a picture is worth a thousand words” is so 
true. Every visit from family, friends (human or 
furry) and talented singer or musician touches our 
heartstrings and we feel fortunate to spend time 
with them. Thank you for making 2019 special for 
us all. We hope you enjoy all the memories we 
have made together and are looking forward to 
2020. 
 

Christmas Everywhere   
The Haven  

          
 

           
    

    
 

      
        

  
 
 
 

Hope Landing 
 

       
 

       
 

          
The decorations outside each resident’s room adds 

that “right at home” feeling. 
 
 
 
 
    

 
 

 
 
 



puoreMf Adopt a Family 
Is there any better feeling than knowing that you 
were able to make Christmas merry and bright for 
someone you don’t even know? It’s different from 
giving to your own family. Most of the time you 
get to see and feel the excitement and the love 
when they open their presents. When you “adopt a 
family” you don’t get to be there in the moment, 
see that real life, one on one reaction, but your 
heart feels it and it feels good! Our “family” at 
Hope Landing and The Haven opened their hearts 
and gave with such generosity and love that we 
were able to raise $970 to help 2 families in our 
area have a very Merry Christmas. Thank you, 
thank you, thank you to everyone who donated 
money and time; to make sure our 2019 “Giving 
Hope” Adopt a Family program was a huge 
success. You guys are awesome! 

 

 

 

Christmas Memories 

 

      

  

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
     
      

 
 

 
  

Some of 
the items 
that your 
donations 
helped buy. 

Right: Wrapped and 
ready to go. 
 
Bottom: At the church 
and getting ready to 
unload. 

Crafts and a very cute 
visitor with handmade 
Christmas cards paid 
us a visit at The 
Haven and Hope 
Landing. 

Paintbrush Santa’s; 
the CHS Band 
@CPAC & the 
GFWC singing 
Christmas carols. 



puoreMf It’s a Dog’s Life for Me  
  

        
 

 
 

Lunch with Friends 
This is one habit we won’t be kicking anytime 
soon! Love our monthly lunch dates. 

   
Stay in the Know 

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook. 

 

Heartfelt Gratitude 
We want to say that we are truly blessed with 
the greatest residents and their families; the 
most awesome caregivers, hands down; the 
finest management team anywhere, most 
loving and caring volunteers; and super 
talented entertainers. Thank you to everyone 
who is a part of our “family” at Hope Landing 
and The Haven. We love you all and are truly 
blessed to have you in our lives. May the New 
Year bring new and exciting things for you all. 
God bless, Merry Christmas and Happy New 
Year from our Home to Yours!  

 

 
From our House to Yours 
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